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01/08/2021  09:43:192021/3230/P OBJ Mrs Prooth What worries me and most likely many more residents is the continuing of basement developments, which 

eventually have a severe detrimental effect on surrounding properties.

Sadly, I have had experience of this and when planning department were approached about the earth 

movement which occurs after a very few years. We as residnets throughout the Borough of Camden are 

completely ignored and basically told 'TOUGH LUCK', this is a civil matter.... Please do turn down this 

application, and take into consideration the environmental effect, especially in view of the local flooding in this 

area, which as a Council you have  totally ignored but still expect the rents  and business rates to be paid on 

time/

If developers want to expand their properties to this extent it may be better if the moved to larger premises or 

monies be set aside the compensate the residents close by, plus the Council take a definited view the turn 

down these proposals.
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